
 

Date: 23 September 2025 

Diversion 
Road Closure – Princess Drive (Westbound), Fincham 
Service C46 
We have been informed by Merseytravel that Princess Drive, Fincham will be closed for roadworks from 
Thursday, 25th September until Friday, 3rd October 2025 inclusive. 

 

Service is to divert as follows: 

Service C46 

To College 

Operate as normal route 

From College 

As normal route to Woolfall Heath Avenue to (R) Terminus Road, (R) Stockbridge Lane, (L) Waterpark 
Drive and (L) Leach Croft for Stockbridge Village. 

 
Please observe all stops on the diversionary route. 

 

Jonathan Lister 

Network Planning Manager 
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